
 
 
A Message to our Community 
 
We have made significant progress on the construction of our Rochester Hub facility since we provided 
our last update to you. Located in the Eastman Business Park, the Rochester Hub is expected to become 
a significant domestic source of battery-grade materials, including lithium, nickel, and cobalt. We’re 
working hard to meet our timelines and are pleased to share that we expect to begin commissioning in 
late 2023. 
 
Li-Cycle’s Rochester Hub is part of a larger effort to revitalize the Rochester community, and we are 
excited to provide you with the latest updates regarding our Hub facility.  
 
Construction Updates  
 
In the next few weeks, we expect the delivery of large pieces of equipment to the Rochester Hub via 
heavy haul transport vehicles, which will require a police escort. During this time, there may be slower 
than usual traffic along short portions of Ridgeway Avenue and Mount Read Boulevard. To minimize 
disruptions, the equipment is expected to be delivered at night.  
 
We assure you that we will make every effort to minimize any inconvenience caused and sincerely 
appreciate your patience and understanding. 
 

 
 



The image displayed above provides an aerial perspective of the roads that will be affected by the 
equipment deliveries, which are highlighted in yellow. 
 
Stay tuned for more updates on the progress of the Rochester Hub. We'll be sending out an updated 
newsletter in the near future, so you can expect all the latest information. 
 
Our growth in Rochester has just begun and we are actively recruiting new talent to join us on this 
exciting journey. To explore available positions in Rochester, click here. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact us at: communities@li-cycle.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Li-Cycle Rochester Hub Team 
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